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Abstract

Minutes of the Publicity Standing Committee meeting held during the IEEE 802.11 interim meeting in Ft. Lauderdale, Florida, USA January 13 through 16, 2003.

The agenda was approved unchanged.

Discussion of recent press coverage of 802Wireless:

Discussion on 11g, whether companies can claim compliance to 11g, is it an IEEE trademark issue?  Most in the room believe it is not.

Discussion of how to address the hype on 11g.  Question was asked:  Can we issue a press release to counter the hype and have more accurate information available?  It was mentioned that reasonably accurate information is easily accessible from the 802.11 website but journalists choose not to use that information.

WiFi Alliance Update (presented by Bill Carney, same document as liaison report):

· Added public access to WiFi Alliance mission statement

· WiFi Zone branding initiative for hotspots

· 11a testing began late November, six products have been certified

· WPA now released for enhanced security based on 802.11i draft version 3.0.  Question was asked if WPA would track any changes to .11i or if it was frozen.  Bill C. said the question should be asked to the WiFi liaison report on Friday and the liaison will report back to answer it.

WiMedia Alliance Update:

· John Barr presented a good overview of the WiMedia alliance.  

· Same presentation will be made on Friday as a liaison report.

· An individual urged WiMedia Alliance/802.15.3/3a to work with 1394 to be sure that .15.3/3a will be the wireless transport for wireless 1394.

802.15 Tutorial:

· Glyn Roberts reviewed tutorial information which will be posted to the 802.15 web site.

Singapore:

· Discussion of preparation needed for Singapore meeting in May.

· Conclusion was to rely primarily on IEEE marketing staff to provide materials and guidance.  Brian Mathews and Glyn Roberts will discuss this with IEEE marketing staff (Karen McCabe) on Wednesday 15-January-2003.

Objectives for March meeting:

· Review status of preparation for Singapore

· Reports from WiFi Alliance & WiMedia

· Review update text for 802News web site

Meeting adjourned.
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